From: Carson [mailto:carsonpaynter@hotmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 25, 2023 8:27 AM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen®@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Oppose the DP application

Good Morning,

| am writing this letter to oppose the idea of DP Murphy putting in another gas station. We have 2 family owned gas
stations that have been in the community for years that supply everyone’s needs. If they don’t have what we are looking
for they order it in. We support Howatts and Ceretti’s. There is also a Tim Hortons at the Esso so we don’t need another
one of those. This needs to be stopped

Frustrated Citizen

Carson

Sent from my iPhone



